
 

Cedar Hill Cemetery District 

Commitment to Serve During the COVID 19 Crisis 
 
 
 
As COVID-19, the coronavirus, affects people all around the world, 
creating uncertainty and concern, Cedar Hill Cemetery District is 
committed to serving your needs with compassion and competence. 
 
In order to protect you, your loved ones, and the staff, some practical 
steps are advised such as: 
 

● When visiting plots, and interacting with the staff, distances of 6 
feet between individuals should be maintained;  

 
● When selecting plots, photographs of plots and views may be 

provided for your convenience via email in lieu of on-site 
consultations; 

 
● Business transactions, such as mailing checks or deeds, may be 

conducted by mail. 
 
In arranging services, the Sexton will advise of any circumstances to 
consider that may be in effect due to the current situations. 
 
Please visit the website https://www.cedarhillouray.org/ for other current 
guidance, self-help information, and contacts you may use to gain more 
information. 
 
We are committed to meeting your needs during this extraordinary period in 
history and you may trust that Cedar Hill Cemetery District will provide the 
best possible service at all times.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Board of Directors, Sexton and Caretaker 
Cedar Hill Cemetery 
Ouray County, Colorado 
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